
Parent/Guardian Code of Conduct

● Be aware of all Metro Dance Academy policies and Student Code of Conduct.
● Communicate regularly with Metro Dance Academy.
● Ensure that the student attends class regularly, in proper attire and on time.
● Inform the Metro Dance Academy promptly about absences or late arrivals.
● Ensure to pick up students no more than 15 minutes after class ends.
● Encourage and help child to follow the student code of conduct.
● Uphold decisions and recommendations as directed by the Dance Director.
● Support the dance curriculum as implemented by the instructors including student differences pertaining 

to skill level.
● Support students to comply with instructor and class time expectations as set out by the instructor.
● The Metro Gymnastics Center Safe Sport policy prohibits one-on-one contact with instructors and 

minors. 
○ Therefore, when a dancer is receiving private instruction a parent/guardian must be present 

during entire time. Another staff member would be considered a second adult. 
○ If class attendance level reaches a single student, a parent/guardian must be present during the 

entire class session. Another staff member would be considered a second adult.
● Please do not interrupt classes while in progress. We recommend arranging a conference if your 

dancer’s instructor teaches back-to-back classes and is not available to speak to you in private. To 
schedule a conference with your child's instructor(s), email danceatmetro@gmail.com. Give your name, 
your child's name, a daytime and evening phone number and the name of the instructor you wish to 
connect with. Title the subject of the email INSTRUCTOR CONFERENCE.

● Parent viewing areas are located outside both dance studios. Please do not disturb dance class and be 
aware of distractions that may occur including; loud conversations and volume of electronic devices. 
Please no running, gymnastics, or other sports in the hallways outside of the studios.

● Metro Dance Academy is not responsible for lost items. 
● Act in a manner that is respectful and courteous to all
● Do not post messages on FaceBook, Instagram, Twitter, E-mail, YouTube or other associated social 

media of a derogative nature in regards to any student or dancing discipline
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